29th August 2017
Important Notice:
Dear Patients
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are sorry that we are currently unable to accept new patient registrations. We are committed to providing a safe, accessible and quality medical service to our patients. As a consequence of current workload pressures and recruitment issues, we have temporarily halted new patient registrations, in order that we can maintain a quality and safe service to our existing patients.
Please note patients with family members at this practice will be registered.
